









December 30, 2022 :: Vol. 5, Issue 52



The office is closed for New Year's Day from Thursday, December 29, 2022 - January 2, 2023.

Herald Year-in-review



What were the most engaging stories on our social media channels in 2022? According to the metrics, these are the Top Ten posts.

Watch Video

Youth and Ministry Leaders Gather For GYC Twentieth Anniversary



Generation. Youth. Christ (GYC) runs from Dec. 28 through Jan. 1 in Phoenix, Arizona.

Many youth and ministry leaders from throughout the Lake Union are present. Pictured is Steven Conway, the evening speaker, and pastor of the Troy Church in Michigan.

Read More

Thanks for reading the *Lake Union Herald* newsletter.

Tell your friends to follow along by signing up here.

Don't forget to check out our <u>Vimeo</u> channel and visit the <u>Herald</u> <u>website</u> for the latest news and information.

We're open to your feedback. If you really like something we're doing on here — or really don't — or have ideas that can help shape our newsletter, let us know. We're all ears. . . Email us your thoughts at herald@lakeunion.org.

Check us out on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, Vimeo and YouTube











Lake Union Herald 8450 M 139 I P.O. Box 287 Berrien Springs, MI 49103

Debbie Michel, director of Communication Felicia Tonga, assistant director of Communication Katie Fellows, assistant Communication specialist

Our website address is: www.lakeunionherald.org

The online *Lake Union Herald* is published by the Seventh-day Adventist Church in the Lake Union Conference. You are free to reprint any portion of the newsletter, however, please identify *Lake Union Herald* as the source.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

Copyright © 2021 Lake Union Conference. All rights reserved.



